

835 College Avenue Kentfield, CA 94904 415.485.9401 Kentfield Campus Indian Valley Campus www.marin.edu

November 29, 2010

Sara McKinnon, President Academic Senate College of Marin 835 College Avenue Kentfield, CA 94904

Dear Sara:

President Al Harrison asked me to respond to the Academic Senate's September 16, 2010 letter requesting the continued use of the marin.edu email account for Faculty Emeritus. He has approved this request with the following clarification:

Emeriti faculty, as confirmed by Human Resources, will be granted access to their MyCOM portal account in perpetuity. With no access for two years, an account goes into 'inactive' status but will be reactivated on request by the individual. All portal services granted to current faculty will be granted to emeriti. No other electronic services are granted or implied through this agreement, including the use of district computers and access to district files.

I think this should satisfy the needs of those retired faculty who wish to stay connected to College of Marin and to be able to interact electronically with their former colleagues or students. We certainly see retirees as part of the College family and support their desire to stay connected.

Sincerely,

Nick Chang

Vice President of Student Learning

Cc:

Al Harrison

Peggy Izosaki Linda Beam